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Emmaus Catholic Primary School has a commitment to the care, 
safety and wellbeing of children. 

 
 
 
 
 

We would like to thank families who are staying for the Monday morning 
acknowledgement of country and the Australian anthem, we are working to 
continue to promote national pride for our country. 
 
We look forward to seeing the grade 1 level going back in time and dressed for 
school from the past, tomorrow for their excursion to Coopers Settlement. 
 
ICT expo tonight at 5.30-6.30pm. Special thanks to Fuji Xerox for supplying 
prizes for the Expo. 
 
Interschool Sports Finals were held on Friday. Congratulations to our netball and 
soccer teams. Netball scores defeated 16-9. Soccer scores Emmaus won 4-0. 
Districts fixture to be confirmed at a later date. 

 
 This weekend, Year 3 children have their Reconciliation Blessing Mass, please 

remind your child to bring their laminated cards with them. 
 Next week, our School Mass will be prepared by Mrs. Tomic and 4T and its 

theme will be Pentecost. 

 FUNDRAISING COMMITTEE UPDATE:  
 Next Fundraising Effort is Subway….  
 MILO MONDAY! Cost: $1.00 
 

 The Emmaus Wonder Book  - Just choose a piece of your child’s work, art 
work, poem or joke to be added to the book. Please email your child’s piece 
of work to  emmauswonderbook@gmail.com  (see flyer) 

 Name Pavers (see flyer) 

 Woolworths Earn & Learn filled sticker sheets can be placed in the school foyer. 

                                                                                                                               Thursday 30th May 2019 
 

Welcome to Father Justel, may God bless him with courage and kindness. 

mailto:emmauswonderbook@gmail.com


MAY 2019 

31 Second hand uniform sale 
2.30pm Art Block 

 NCCD (Nationally Consistent Collection of Data) on School Students with 
Disability: 3 notices will be given to parents about What is NCCD? Who is counted 
in the data collection? What does word ‘disability’mean in the NCCD? What sort of 
help does the school give students? What happens to the NCCD data? Does the 
school need me to agree with them about counting my child in the NCCD? 

 OUR IMPROVEMENT AGENDA TO OUR COMMUNITY 
Review News 
The whole school community was involved in the School Review process. It was a 
rigorous process which enabled the community to celebrate the successes of 
Emmaus Catholic School. We received positive feedback for future directions of our 
learning and leadership. Jackie Byrne, our new Principal, was also in attendance for 
this feedback and she is looking forward to working together to implement positive 
actions. 
 

  We would like to thank families who are assisting us in keeping our children 
safe, both before and after school. 

 Remember: Safe drop off in the car park from 8.20am. No big ball games 
before school. No games after school, children are to wait at the Mary 
Garden for families. School finishes at 3.15pm Monday, Tuesday and 
Thursday and at 3.00pm on Wednesday and Friday. Please be punctual in 
picking up your children. 

JUNE 2019 

1/2 Year 3  
Reconciliation Blessing Mass 

8/9 Year 4  
Eucharist Blessing Mass 

10 Queen’s Birthday - Public Holiday 

11 Student free day   
No school for students 

15/16 Years 5 & 6 
Confirmation Blessing Mass 

20 Subway Lunch 

27 Parent/teacher interviews after school 

28 Parent Teacher Interviews 
No school for students 

July 2019 

15 Teachers– ASD Professional learning 
No school for students 

16 Term 3 begins 









Calling all Artists, Writers & Jokesters for our… 

 

 

 
EMMAUS wonder BOOK! 

 
 

Dear families, 
The fundraising team are organising the 2nd instalment of our Emmaus Book Series! We 
ask ALL students and teachers who would like to participate, to provide us with one or 
more of their favourite pieces of work! This can be a story you have written, an art piece 
you have drawn or painted, some favourite jokes you like to tell or even your own poetry!   
Once we have collected all of your pieces, we will bind everything together into a book 
which will then be available for purchase.  

 
 

Work must be submitted via email no later than Wednesday 26
th

 June, to 

emmauswonderbook@gmail.com 
 

 
You will receive a notification email to advise that your work has been received within 24 
hours, if you do not receive this please see the office. 
These books will make a great keepsake for our students and families =) 

 

 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support, LET’S GET CREATIVE! 
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